January 17, 2019
Dear Parents,

It was a busy week of learning in first grade.  We had a great time during Wednesday’s Young Author’s Day event.  It was fun to see the younger kids dress up as their favorite book characters. The students then made bookmarks, played games, danced at little and did other activities to encourage their love of reading.  At this point in the school year, the kids know that there is morning work to do each day as soon as they get to class. Some of the kids are able to get organized, stay focused and work quietly; others still need me to help keep them on track but all are growing as students.  It is fun watching them mature and develop.
We are working hard and I’m giving more challenges as we go.  We are working on higher level thinking like making inferences. We did a couple of fun story activities this week called Think Alongs.  The class listened to stories and then had to make predictions and inferences to answer questions as we read.  We’re still enjoying working on homonyms and synonyms.  We continued work in chapter 9 in Shurley English which covers prepositions and objects of the prepositions.  The test is Wednesday.  Next week we’ll begin chapter 10.  It is very short chapter so we’ll have another test coming up soon.  The kids can classify some pretty complex sentences at this point.  I am so proud of how hard they are working.
The kids are doing a great job with Read n’ Quiz.  Please remember 9 more passed tests are due by Wednesday, February 6th.
*Thank you Mrs. Shirmer and Ms. Walden for planning and hosting a Christmas party that the kids absolutely loved.

A few reminders: 
MLK School Holiday is Monday, January 21st!

New Family Open House is next Thursday, the 24th at 7:00.  I hope you will be able to come welcome prospective families and even bring some friends who might be interested in joining the FCS family.
If you haven’t sent in your re-enrollment forms yet, please go online this week and file your forms so we know how many openings are available for next year!
Valentine’s Day class party is February 8th.  (This is a simple party for students and teachers and the day the class will exchange cards.  Pizza is being provided by the PTO.)
Presidents’ Day Holiday is February 18th.The FCS Masters fundraiser is Sunday, February 24th.

Happy January birthday Joy Jameson!

China Unit:

We are continuing to learn about China.  We will conclude our unit with a project due on January 30th, a Chinese feast on February 5th (we hope our parents can attend) and a test on February 7th.    We’ll sample some Chinese food, share our projects and make a craft.  Please send in $4.00 for each person in your family who is planning on attending.  Please return the attached reservation form by February 1st.  
Homework:
Spelling worksheet due Monday

Phonics worksheet due Tuesday
Math worksheet due Wednesday
Sequence activity due Thursday

Bible verse and Family Activity due Tuesday, January 29th 
Have a great long weekend as we celebrate MLK Day!
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